
OUR OFFICE POLICY REGARDING X-RAYS 

 
Our office requires a full mouth series of x-rays every 8-10 years. 

We require checkup (Bitewing) x-rays every 2 years. 

As you are coming to us as a NEW PATIENT, we will happily review any x-rays you have from a 
previous dentist, and we will determine what x-rays are needed and take them accordingly, 

If you know you have any of these x-rays from a previous dentist, please sign a release of 
records as soon as possible so that we can obtain these for you. 

If you have a current partial full mouth series, we will complete the series and charge 
accordingly. 

For children we require the checkup x-rays beginning usually around age 5 -6 or as needed 
earlier. 

A panoramic x-ray is NOT a full mouth series. 
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